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 Terara Times 

Positive Behaviour for Success 

 This week’s value is  

Walking on Concrete. 

Congratulations to last week’s 

winners: 

Beau and Keira 

Grandparents Assembly 
 
This Sunday is Grandparents 
Day and this week is an ideal 
time to thank our grandparents 
for the wonderful contribution 
they make to our lives.           
 
Grandparents are playing an     
increasingly important role in the 
lives of our children and we     
appreciate their ongoing                
involvement in our school.       
Tomorrow all our grandparents 
(and parents!) are invited to our 
school assembly at 11:30am.  
This will be followed by a light 
morning tea. We hope you can 
join us.  
 
Terara School Dinner 
 
All parents and staff are invited 
to our end of year dinner on the 
evening of 28th November.   
 
Please see the a menu          
attached to this newsletter and a 
slip to return to indicate your at-
tendance. I hope you can join us 
for this wonderful                       
get-together.  
 
Movie Night 
 
Congratulations Mrs Walker and 
Bu for organising a wonderful 
movie night last Thursday. $380 
was raised for the K/1 excursion 
to Taronga Zoo.  A huge thank 
you to the Cladingbowl family 
(Giggle ‘n’ Jumping             
Amusements) who kept us all in 
supply of popcorn by donating 
the use of their popcorn          
machine. Thank you also to 
Centre Butchery for donating all 
the sausages.   

Every student who attended 
should be congratulated for 
their excellent behavior 
throughout the evening.   
 
School Planning 
 
During last week’s P&C       
meeting I briefly discussed the 
school planning cycle for 2015-
2017. We need your ideas, 
feedback and suggestions on 
the key priorities for our school 
during this period.  
 
A meeting will be held for     
parents at 7pm next Tuesday 
28th October in the 5/6 room to 
outline priorities and discuss 
the planning process. I            
encourage you to come along 
and contribute.   
 
Country Fair 2015 
 
Our Country Fair has been set 
for 31st October 2015 and it is 
time to get planning! 
 
We will be holding an ideas 
session at 6:30pm on Tuesday 
11th November. We will be     
discussing the types of stalls 
and hopefully have a person 
responsible for each stall by 
the end of the evening. Please 
come along and put forward 
your ideas.  
 
The meeting will be followed by 
a regular P&C Meeting at 7pm. 
Come along to one meeting, or 
both!  
 
Have a great week, 
Rod White 
Principal 
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Week 3, Term 4 

Monday 20th October 
  

This Week: 

Tuesday 

 1/2 library 

 Grandparents assembly 

Thursday 

 Scripture 

 K/1 library 

Friday 

 Tuckshop 

 5/6 library 

 

Next Monday 27th October 

 Tuckshop 

 3/4 library 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Friday 31st October: K/1 to Taronga Zoo.   

 



Sydney Excursion Permission Notes 

Last week parents were informed that the 
line for the parent signature was cut off the 
bottom of the permission note.  

Some parents have already signed the note        
elsewhere, but if you are yet to do so, your 
child’s note was returned to you today. 
Please sign the note in the space provided 
and return it back to school at your earliest 
convenience.  

Apologies for the oversight.  

Uniform Orders 
 
Mrs Crawford is taking uniform orders       
between now and Friday 14th November 
(Week 6). If you require items for next year, 
please complete and return by the due date.  

Swim School  
 
Our Intensive Swim School begins next 
Monday and will run each day for two 
weeks. Our session commences at 11:00 
and concludes at 11:45.  
 
Please note that for the next two weeks our 
recess will commence at 10:30. 
  
If your child is swimming, please ensure that 
all clothing and belongings are clearly        
labelled. 
 
 
No Hat? Play Undercover 
 
All students should have a hat at school 
every day. They have been reminded that if 
they do not have a hat during recess or 
lunch they are to play under the COLA 
(Covered Outdoor Learning Area.)   
 
School hats are available in the office for 
$11.00. 
 
Netball 
 
This Friday Grace H, Emily Ch, Fleur,     
Georgia, Chloe, Reese, Sienna, May,      
Chelsea and Keira will be participating in the 
Illawarra Girls Netball Gala Day at Berkley. 
 
We wish them the best of luck! 
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TERARA TIMES                   (02) 44216034 

 
K/1 Excursion 
 
K/1 are very excited about their excursion to         
Taronga Zoo. We are finalizing details this            
afternoon and will have a permission note out to 
families tomorrow! 
 
 
Afternoon School Sport 
 
Please note Afternoon Sport commences in Week 
5 this term, instead of the usual Week 3 start.  
 
Students who participated during Term 3 are            
included in the Term 4 program.   
 

Community News 

Free range  eggs approx. 700g $5 doz delivered to 
school on Fridays. 

Please phone 0413131659 to place your order. 

Our students had a wonderful time at our movie night last 

Thursday. 

 

TERARA SCHOOL DINNER 

 

Yes! I/We will be attending the Terara School   

Dinner on 28th November! 

 

Number of adults ____________________ 

Family name _______________________ 

Signed____________________________  


